
P-1573 Kodiak Parks & Recreation status report 2017-07-25 

This project is modified to fit the funds granted and also expanded.  The project as modified is a path on 
Near Island and work is now well underway.  This is a major component of the project as was applied for 
funding.  The components changed are: 

 The project combined Kodiak’s Noon club and Morning club, but this is now bifurcated. 
 The project, as applied for, included bocce court benches in Baranoff Park which will proceed; 

but, as a project of the Morning club and no longer part of the District Grant, and without a 
grant reporting requirement. 

 Kodiak Noon club is doing the Near Island path component of the grant, is contributing $3,000 
matched by $1,500 P-1573 District grant funds for a total of $4,500 to be expended. 

 The path component was intended to have Kodiak High School soccer team members do the 
construction to earn money to support their travel to league games on the mainland; however, 
by the time grant funds were approved (timing of approval was appropriate), soccer team 
members already had summer jobs precluding their path construction participation.  Therefore, 
Kodiak High School the cross country track team is doing the construction compensated to help 
fund the travel of visiting track teams to Kodiak Island 

Island Trails Network staff and the Kodiak High School track coach are supervising path construction.  
Progress photos accompany this report. 


